Daytona Beach Police Department
Craig A Capri, Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM
TO: James V. Chishom, City Manager
FROM: Craig A. Capri, Chief of Police h&/ _

SUBJECT: Daytona Wrecker Rate Increase

DATE: October 2, 2017

Resolution authorizing Daytona Wrecker Service, 628 Railway
Street, Daytona Beach, FL 32114, to amend a rate increase to their towing and
storage fees. The original agreement was approved by Ordinance No. 09-67 for
a 5 year period with one 5 year option to renew. March 1, 2014 the agreement
was renewed for another 5 year term.

At this time Daytona Wrecker is requesting an increase to the fees
reflected on the Towing Rate Structure, Exhibit “B”, of the Agreement. Since the
execution of the contract in 2009, Daytona Wrecker Services has not made any
prior requests for rate changes.

Police Legal Advisor Anthony Jackson has reviewed this agenda
request and has initialed the Agenda Summary.

It is requested that the City Manager be authorized to execute any
document that is necessary to fulfill this request.
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